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To The Health Committee
This email is to inform you that I reject the Late Term Abortion Bill that is has been tabled. I believe that the
 unborn child's right to life must be supported. People are Australia's greatest resource, it goes against every law
 of nature to kill new life waiting to be born.
Our nation penalizes people for cruelty to animals and yet this Bill would permit horrendous cruelty and murder
 of human lives. Let us recognize and value our nations greatest resource.

It is possible to support women through an unwanted pregnancy, to adopt unwanted children to families who
 lovingly welcome them and to return to a normal life after a pregnancy and birth. It is not possible to  ring a
 bring a dead baby back to life after a late term abortion.
Sincerely
Deborah van Bennekom
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